
From: SMITH, STACEY [mailto:staceysmith@usbr.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2015 12:11 PM 
To: Grober, Les@Waterboards; Riddle, Diane@Waterboards; Satkowski, Rich@Waterboards 
Cc: pfujitani@usbr.gov; Pettit, Tracy@DWR; ekiteck@usbr.gov; Chu, Andy@DWR 
Subject: Monthly Water Balance Information 2015-10-28 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
Attached is the Monthly Water Balance information for October 2015.  This includes projected 
hydrology for the current year and 2015 observed conditions February through 
September.  The projected data is based on project operation forecasts and information 
prepared in October (TUCP Hydrology Compliance Sheet 2015-10-28.xlsx). 
 
Reclamation did not prepare a 99% exceedence forecast for October, but we have included 
data prepared by DWR for a 99%. 
  
Attached is a copy of a 90% (Oct90_WY2016.pdf) and 50% (Oct50_2016.pdf) exceedence 
forecast summary prepared by the Central Valley Operations Office in October along with the 
corresponding input data in a separate Excel spreadsheet (BOR Oct forecast input data 2015-
10-28.xlsx) for your use. 
 
Thank You, 
Stacey Smith 
Central Valley Operations Office 
(916) 979-2194 
staceysmith@usbr.gov 
 


